Pompano Beach Professional Firefighters ¢ Local 1549
P.O. Box 2263 « Pompano Beach, Florida 33061

From: Pompano Beach Professional Firefighters. Local 1549
To:  Mr. Greg Harrison, City Manager

Re:  Proposed Collective Bargaining Agreement Ratification
Date: July 8", 2022

Dear Mr. Harrison,

Please consider this letter official notification that the membership of Pompano Beach
Professional Firefighters. I.A.F.F. Local 1549 have ratified the current proposed
collective bargaining agreement by majority vote of 152-2.

It was a pleasure working with yvour stafT throughout this process.

We look forward to the next steps of finalizing this agreement.

Sincerely.

N

Neil Weidman
President. LA.F.F. Local 1549
Pompano Beach Professional Firefighters

Affiliated with International Azscciation of Fire Fighters ¢ AFL-CIO Ee



